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Scouting in Rusthall

2000
“Nature study is the key activity in Scouting and Guiding”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of St Paul’s Parish Church magazines for this year.
· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Groombridge Football Competition
May 2000
The Scouts enter a team in the Groombridge (Scout) Football Competition for the first time.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

Millennium camp
Adamswell District Camp Site

May 2000
The Millennium Camp at Adamswell is a washout for some Groups.

Rusthall’s marquee becomes a shelter for the displaced.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

Speldhurst Pram Race
May 2000
The Scouts enter a team in the Speldhurst Pram Race, using the trek cart.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
District Raft Race
July 2000
The Scouts enter the District Raft Race - no success – new raft needed.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.

Queen’s Scout Expedition
Hadrian’s Wall

August 2000

2 Ventures, together with a Scout and a Leader (to make up numbers) undertake the Queen’s Scout  Expedition from Carlisle along parts of Hadrian’s Wall and the Pennine Way in the North of England.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Our Beaver Colony closes
Do you know the reason for the closure of our Colony ?
If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Scout Movement Milestones - 2000
	April
	Scout Association Vice-President and youngest daughter of Baden-Powell, The Hon. Mrs. Betty Clay reviews Queen’s Scouts at Windsor.

	
	

	
	

	May
	Building commences on new £2.25 million Scouting headquarters, Gilwell House. The new headquarters will be home to 115 Scouting staff.

	
	


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
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